
PUBLIC HEARING 
City of Hillsdale 

97 N. Broad Street 
Hillsdale, MI  49242 

517-437-6441 
 

PUBLIC HEARING TO ESTABLISH 2021 SPECIAL ASSESSMENT DISTRICT 

The Hillsdale City Council has scheduled a public hearing on Monday, June 7, 2021 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Hillsdale City Hall Council Chambers, 97 N. Broad St., Hillsdale, 

MI  49242 to receive public comment regarding the proposed establishment of 

Special Assessment District #21-04 (Williams Court). 
 

 

Michelle Loren  

Deputy City Clerk 


